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Norwich City Council – Safer Neighbourhoods Initiative Community 
Fund 

Alley gate application 

Dear Neighbour, 

Opportunity to apply for Council funding for gating of alleyway 

We are considering installing an alley gate to address problems caused by 
unrestricted access to the alley and the rear of our properties. 

There is currently funding available from Norwich City Council to cover 100% of the 
cost to help prevent burglary or anti-social behaviour. 

Any alley gate scheme will need the written consent of all the property owners whose 
property is served by the alley. 

Please indicate your support, or otherwise, for this scheme by completing the 
accompanying form and returning it to me at: 

Many thanks 

___________________________________  (lead resident) 

Data Protection: By providing your details you are giving us permission to share 
your information with Norwich City Council to enable them to assess the application 
for funding. 

For NCC office use – Please scan and email to communitysafety@norwich.gov.uk 



 

 

 

 

Norwich City Council – Safer Neighbourhoods Initiative Community Fund 

Alley gate application – property owner consent form 

Name: ________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________ 

Tick ONE of the following statements 

☐ I/ We are the owners of this property and support the application for the alley 
gating scheme named above and confirm that if the scheme is approved and gates 
are installed: 

☐ I/ We are the owners of this property and I do not support the alley gating 
scheme (Please state why) 

If you support the scheme please also tick the following statements to confirm you 
are aware of the ongoing responsibilities. 

☐ I/We will have the responsibility for the key and its usage including the handover 
to any future resident, landlord or property owner of my address. I will ensure gates 
are locked after my use. 

☐ I/We understand that, once the gates are installed it is the responsibility of the 
residents to maintain the gates including damage of either an accidental or 
deliberate nature. 

Signed: 

Date: 

Data Protection: By providing your details you are giving us permission to share 
your information with Norwich City Council to enable them to assess the application 
for funding. 

For NCC office use – Please scan and email to communitysafety@norwich.gov.uk 




